
 
PSBA/Notice-016                    February 4, 2021 

 
NOTICE FOR MEMBERS 

 
OFF-MARKET OR NEGOTIATED DEAL MARKET TRANSACTIONS 

 
Dear Members, 
 
This refers to the notification PSX/N-186 dated February 4, 2021, whereby the Exchange has invited 
the comments relating to the Off-Market or Negotiated Deal Market (NDM)Transactions. 
 

In this regard, the members are requested to kindly submit the comments, if any, with the Association 
Office through email at psamail024@gmail.com or in hard form latest by February 11, 2021, so that a 
consolidated response is submitted with the authorities for their consideration. 
 
Regards, 
 
__________sd___________ 
BILAL FAROOQ ZARDI 
Secretary General 
 
Copy to: 
 

1. All Members 
2. PSBA Website 


